FRATERNAL ORDER OF POLICE
SHELBY LODGE #34
SINCE 1938

2018 Fallen Officer Memorial Scholarship Application

Fraternal Order of Police, Shelby Lodge #84 is an organization that represents and supports law
enforcement officers and their families who serve Shelby County. A total of seven local officers have
given their lves in service to their community over the years. In 2010, a Fallen Officer Memorial
Garden was established at our lodge by our F.O.P. #84 Auxiliary members to honor these men and
women. Many citizens and businesses came together in support of this project, both financially and
physically. Since then, we have sought a way to repay the generosity of our community. This year,
we have created an annual F.O.P. #84 Fallen Officer Memorial Scholarship worth $500 to benefit one
graduating student from each of the five local high schools within Shelby County.

Name:

First Middle Last

Address:

Phone: Email:

Future academic intent and major (College, University, Technical School, ete.):

Have you been accepted? Yes No High School graduating from:

Have you ever been convicted of a crime as a juvenile or adult? Yes Na
If yes, please explain on separate page. (Crime refers to any misdemeanor or felony offense and not infractions or status offenses.)

The FOP #84 Fallen Officer Memorial Scholarship is available to any graduating senior from any
senior high school within Shelby County, Indiana who intends to enroll at any college, university, or
technical/trade school for continued educational purposes regardless of their intended course of
study. This one time scholarship may be used fo offset cost of educational expenses, such as tuition,
room/board, books, and other related expenses. Please enclose an essav of up to 250 words
describing yourself and how you intend to use your continued education to make a pesitive impact on
the community in which vou will live. Up to two (2) letters of recommendation are also encouraged,
although not required to be eligible for selection. Completed applications must be refurned or post
marked no later than April 302, 2018. Applications should be mailed to Fallen Officer Memorial
Scholarship, P.O. Box 202, Shelbyville, IN 46176. We will also accept scanned copics of the
application and required documents via email at fallenofficerscholarship@gmail.com.

Applicant Signature Date




